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October3-4, 2015
Aloha, 

Since we last met, I was invited to participate and help with service events on Maui: 
~In May, Tri Island District  #13 held a “Service Fair” that included pizza and root beer floats, followed by a skit on what happens at their district meetings. Then a few of us in service at the district and area level shared about general service and our particular service position. 
~In June, the three districts in Maui County held a Delegate General Service Conference Report Back, which I attended with Cheryl, our delegate.

~In August, No Ka `Oi District  #5 held a “Funshop,” which included a potluck picnic, sharing our experience regarding general service, and a humorous “Gilligan’s Island,” skit that showed how the group conscience process is used to make decisions at district meetings.  You know you’re growing old in A.A. when you’re asked to play the part of Mrs. Howell.  

~In September, Kihei District invited me to help plan a Traditions workshop that will be in January of 2016.  
Also in September, No Ka `Oi District invited me to participate in a monthly meeting for GSRs (along with the district officers).  The third Monday of each month, GSRs share “what’s on their mind” about service.  They also decided they want to use this time to read and discuss the service manual together.

Each district has found its own way to create and support Unity and Service in A.A. 

Next on my “To Do” list is to plan the Inventory Assembly, which will be hosted by Kauai District #6, January 30-31, 2016.  If you have suggestions regarding question to ask, please email me at chair@area17aa.org    I should have the agenda ready to send out by December 31st.
Thank you for the opportunity to be of service,  
Coleen A.

Area 17 Chair, Panel 65

